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30th November 2023 
 
Dear Families 
 
This year The Orchard will be holding a school Christmas Disco.  This event will be held on Thursday 14th 
December, between 6.00 and 8.00pm. 
 
Tickets are limited to 70 pupils and will be on a first come, first served basis.  Children must be accompanied 
by an adult at all times and restricted to one adult attending with their child. 
 
Tickets cost £5.00 per child and will include: 
 

• Entrance to the disco 

• A visit to Santa, which includes a gift and a photograph 

• Light refreshments 
 

If you would like your child to attend, please complete the slip below and return to the school office to 
register your interest by Thursday 7th December.  If you are successful, you will need to purchase your ticket 
via ParentPay between  Friday 8th December and Monday 11th December. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Elizabeth Hopewell 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

Christmas Disco, Thursday 14th December 2023 
 
Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………… Class: ………………………… 
 

 

I would like my child to attend.  I confirm that I will also attend and take full responsibility for my child 

at all times during the disco. 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………………. Date: ………………………………………. 

Telephone: 0121 569 7040 
Medical Office: 0121 552 6185 
Multi Agency: 0121 569 7055 
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